News & Reminders: Wentworth, June 7, 2019

MEWS & REMINDERS: WENTWORTH

June 7, 2019
Message from the Head of Wentworth
Dear Wentworth Families,

The excitement level is high around Wentworth, with
students looking ahead to their final few weeks (and class
parties!) with classmates, friends, and teachers. As a
faculty, we're focused on rounding out a fantastic year of
learning with community connection times at a class,
grade, and school-wide level.

We'll experience another community connection
opportunity as we invite all Collingwood families to our
Wentworth Spring Garden Open House on
Thursday, June 13 from 3:00-4:00pm on the tarmac in the
Wentworth garden.

This annual event is a casual outdoor celebration of spring,
the garden and healthy eating. There will be food sampling,
garden crafts, music, a small farmers market, and garden
tours. Please include your extended family and friends in
our invitation to you and enjoy, together, an afternoon in
the sunshine!

This week we celebrated and acknowledged our 2018-2019
House Captains for their leadership, spirit and enthusiasm.
Thank you to Vanessa, Allie, James, Joyce, Jessica,
Gemma, Elle and Rhys. We are grateful to you for your
positive energy and contributions to Wentworth.

We also congratulated and welcomed our incoming 2019-
2020 school year House Captains:

Cypress House Siera and Louis

Grouse House Andy and James
Hollyburn House Ryan, Brek and Fraser
Seymour House Flora and Daniel

We look forward to the final week and a half of school,
enjoying our time with your children and being witness to
how much higher the excitement level around Wentworth
will rise as the last day of school approaches!

Marc Young
Head of Wentworth

2019-2020 Tuition Payment Instalment
Due June 15

This is a reminder that the second tuition instalment for
2019 — 2020 is due June 15 for families who have selected
the two-payment option (February 15 and June 15) or the
extended payment option (February 15, June 15,
September 15 and November 15).

Uniform Communication

If you haven't already read our uniform communication
from this morning, please read

Please note, our uniform provider, , is
currently holding their annual June 'SAVE THE TAX' sale.
Shop In-Store or Online from Saturday, June 1 — Sunday,
June 30 and save the tax on your entire purchase. Log into
your account at InSchoolwear.com and visit your Online
Shop landing page to retrieve your personalized coupon
code. After shopping for your uniform, enter the coupon
code at check-out to Save the Tax on your entire
purchase.

Reminder:
Nominating Committee Seeking New Governors

To submit an expression of interest, please send a letter to
the school addressed to The Recruitment and Development
Committee, ¢/o . Interested candidates
are asked to please provide a brief outline of their
connection to Collingwood, or related work and any board
experience, and a short biography, by Friday, June 14,
2019. It is anticipated that interviews will be held later
June, July and August and into early September as

necessary.

Important Dates:

Grade 7
Commencement
Tuesday, June 11

Sports Day
Wednesday, June 12
Wentworth Campus

Spring Garden
Open House
Thursday, June 13
Wentworth Campus
Upper Garden
3:00-4:00pm

Grade 1-7

Closing Ceremony
Wednesday, June 19
9:00-10:15am

Last Day of Classes
Wednesday, June 19
Wentworth Campus

Summer Camps
For ages 4 through 10.

There is still time to

for our
Collingwood School
Summer Camps. Share
with friends and family!

Bus Pass 2019-2020
Applications
Purchase by June
28.

If your family doesn’t
currently use the bus,
why not consider it?
Using the bus is not
only better for the
environment, it’s a
stress-free option for
parents and a fun and
independent way for
students to travel to and
from school. Fewer cars
in the campus vicinities
also make for happier
neighbours! Taking the
bus is a great
alternative!

Read the letter that was
sent to all families on
May 9, 2019

Photo of the Week

Kindies went to Morven
on Thursday for a fun-
filled final visit with
their Grade 12 buddies.

For more photos of all

Collingwood School

activities, follow us on
& !
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